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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, 31 August 2021 

 
Dear Members, 
 
REVISED PERMISSION FOR UNVACCINATED CHILDREN UNDER-17 
 
The Committee has decided that unvaccinated Children under the age of 17 
years are allowed to dine-in and participate in golfing or sporting activities with 
the following guidelines: 
 

- Permitted to enter during Level 1 and Level 2 alerts as indicated on 
the RSGC scorecard. 

- Must be accompanied by their fully vaccinated parents with strict SOP 
compliance and do so at their own risk.  

- Parents must take extra precaution at all times. 
- RSGC will not be held responsible if they are infected while patronising 

the Club. 
 
We encourage members to be fully vaccinated in order to enjoy the services 
and facilities of our Club. The Club has the best interest of its members at 
heart.  Your cooperation is much appreciated. 
 
Kindly click on this link to see the latest COVID-19 Scorecard: 
https://www.thersgc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/c-19-status-alt-2-2-
1.png  
 
All Management, Staff, Caddies and Outsourced Contract Workers are 
allowed to work at the Club only after they have completed their full 
vaccination. 
 
Let us be vigilant and take care of each other. Please stay healthy and safe. 
 
#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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